
English:  
This week we are going to continue to look at poetry and will be thinking about using 
our senses to write our poem. We will be focusing on Spring and what we see, hear, 
feel, touch and taste when it is Spring time.  
We recapping adjectives and be trying to use them in our poem writing.  
 

Phonics:    
We will be using monster phonics during our phonic lessons. 
This week we are looking at the sounds: 
ve, ai, oi, ay  
The words we are focusing on: giant, find, laughed, again, friends, 

different, door, jumped, stopped 

Maths: 
This week we will then explore missing number problems We will use 
the idea of inverse operations.  
We will be solving some word problems using our knowledge of 
addition and subtraction.  
We will then be moving on to place value to 50.  

Homework: 
Please read daily with your child. They are able to change their coloured book 
each day.  
Monster phonic books get changed each Monday. Please make sure monster 
phonic books are kept in school bags so we can change them.   
 
The homework over the Easter holidays will be to learn their words for our 
class assembly. Please help your child to practice their words and learn them 
off by heart.  
 
Your child will be tested on their spellings each Friday. Please support them 
with learning their spellings. Spellings for next half term will come home this 
week.  
 
Your child came home with star spelling words before the half term break. 
Your child will be tested on their star spellings on Tuesday 1st April.  
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Action Points: 
★ We are swimming each Wednesday morning. Please make sure on a Wednesday your 
child comes to school with their swimming costume/trunks under their school uniform. 
They need a swimming bag with a towel, goggles, underwear and swimming hat in. We 
need to leave promptly at 9 so please make sure your child arrives at school on time.  
They will continue to have PE on a Friday.   

★Please make sure your child’s reading books and diary is in their bag each day. Monster 
phonic books are changed every Monday and your child can choose from their coloured 
basket daily.    

★ Your child will be tested on their star spellings on Tuesday 1st April.  

★ I hope you all enjoy the Easter break.  

★ My email if you need it is h.horth@tssfirst.co.uk 
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